
3RD QUARTER

Look What We Learned

This quarter, students' reading and writing skills have
truly shone! They have been actively practicing their
writing by completing short stories. One of the students
favorite activities was the "Sticker Story." In this fun
exercise, students selected various stickers and created
imaginative stories inspired by them. It was wonderful
to see their creativity in action! We have been exploring
various genres, and the students truly enjoy discussing
the elements that make up different types of stories.
Fantasy has emerged as a favorite genre in our class,
with “Cloudy With a Chance of Meatballs” being a
standout hit!

Language

Math
Students' math skills have significantly improved! We
have been focusing on numbers 1-20 and have
introduced addition and subtraction through a
variety of hands-on activities. In the fourth quarter,
we will concentrate on counting, writing, and
ordering numbers up to 31. Additionally, we will
work on counting to 100 by ones and tens.
Religion
 Students have been exploring the meaning of Lent
and the ways we can make God happy! Additionally,
we have been practicing new prayers as we prepare
to start praying the rosary next year.
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Upcoming

April 16: Grandparent’s Day- 10:00 - 11:15 AM

 April 18: No School - Good Friday

 April 21-25: No School - April Vacation

 May 26: No School - Memorial Day


